Melville Scottish Championship Enduro 22nd 23rd September

The Enduro on the 23rd September has been extended to a two day to compensate for the loss of the second day at Selkirk in July. The Melville Club will carry over the entries from the Sunday in July. Please confirm your entry and send your entry forms for Saturday to the secretary by Monday 17th September. If the weather prevails and one of the days has to be cancelled the decision will be made on Monday 17th September. Kenny will mark the course for a two day and minimise the really wet areas to try to keep the event as a two day. 

